
 

 

   
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                           26 January 2018 
 
 

URGENT NOTICE! 
 

NOTIFICATION OF FRAUDULENT E-MAIL INFORMING OF CHANGE OF BANKING 
DETAILS 

 
 
Dear Valued Client 
 
 
Our finance department has recently discovered, through one of our clients, that there is a 
fraudulent e-mail currently being circulated to our clients stating that our banking details have 
changed. 
 
 In this instance, they have not attached or provided any information stating what the 
“new” bank account details are. 
 
The suspects may also send a statement of account or an invoice along with the fraudulent e-
mail. 
 
Please be aware that we have NOT changed any of our banking details.  
 
Please DO NOT deposit any monies into any new banking account as a result of the letter/e-
mail received. 
 
Should you receive a suspicious letter or e-mail of this nature, please urgently inform Benishia 
Moatshe at our Finance Department on (011) 444-2237 or Financial Director Antoinette Morris 
on 083 232 2872. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
                                             
 

 
Antoinette Morris                                                                        
Financial Director                                                                  
antoinettem@24-7security.co.za    


